
 

St. Augustine's Summer Disco is being held this Friday 28th June with 2 sessions. 

Session One:           Reception, Year 1 and Year 2         3.25pm-4.30pm 

Session Two:           Years 3, 4, 5, and 6                           4.45pm-6.00pm 

 

TODAY is the final day to secure your tickets which are available for £4.00 per child  

(which will include a non-uniform day, and cups of squash at the disco).   

 

Cash can be sent into school in a clearly labelled envelope: F.A.O. PA Disco with your child's 

name and class for reference 

OR paid via bank transfer to the PA account with a reference of the child’s name and class. 
 

St Augustines Parents Association 

Barclays Bank 

Sort Code: 20-77-62 

Account Number: 60773107 

 
No child shall be excluded on cost – if you wish for your child to attend but are facing financial hardship, 

please discuss this with School/Mrs Foley. 

 

Please ensure both payment and proforma is completed today, Monday 24th June  

(We may be unable to accommodate late requests due to volunteer numbers) 

 

Please use this link to complete the proforma (one form per child) 

https://forms.office.com/r/mESSXdfmYD 

 

 

 

about:blank


Details 

The children will enjoy a non-uniform day. We would request that children have suitable 

clothes on for school during the day and for those attending the disco after school.  

At the end of session 1 disco, children can be collected from the Nursery door at 4.30pm.  

We thank you in advance for being patient whilst we dismiss Session 1 attendees and our 

volunteers for Session 2 (and their children) are entering and preparing for session 2 disco. 

Children attending the session 2 disco can wait outside the main entrance doors ready for 

4.45pm. Children will be registered into the disco and at the end of the disco can be 

collected from the school hall at 6.00pm.  

During the disco, there will be some stalls and a sweet shop with items being sold to 

enhance the children’s fun and experience. Children may wish to bring some pocket money 

to spend, but this is down to parental discretion, and we would ask for money to be secured 

in a purse or a named envelope for your child should they wish to purchase any items from 

the additional stalls.  

Please note our DJ has an action-packed disco planned for the children including games and 

dance routines. 

Please speak to your class rep if you can support us in volunteering during a disco session. 

We would welcome any further support. 

PLEASE NOTE WE WILL NOT BE ISSUING TICKETS FOR THIS EVENT, YOUR CHILD/REN WILL 

BE ADDED TO A GUEST LIST OF ATTENDEES ONCE PAYMENT HAS BEEN RECEIVED. PLEASE 

CONTACT YOUR CLASS REP IN EVENT OF A QUERY. 

Your support is appreciated, thank you - We hope the children will enjoy a summer disco, 

having fun raising the roof as well as raising funds! 

Kind regards 

The PA committee


